
U.S. INFORMATION SERVICE 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

EMBASSY 
OF THE 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

February 15, 1968 

Many thanks for your letter of February 6, 1968, with your 
report of reception of the Free Asia Radio Station. 

This will confirm our operation on 1480 Kc /s, at the times 
mentioned in your letter, with programs which you described. Our 
transmitter is located near Bangkok, Thailand. 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
2877 Kalakaua Avenue, Apt. 704 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96815 

TCP:JERowlett:abw 

Sincerely yours, 

r /////' 
John E. Rowlett, Jr. 
Project Manager 
USIS /T 
APO San Francisco 96346 


